PEIRCE ISLAND COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES OCT. 5, 2009

1.REVIEWED DETAILS FOR NEW SIGN-AGE AND REMOVAL AND
CONSOLIDATION OF SIGNS AND LOCATIONS WITH NANCY CARMER. THE
ENTRANCE SIGN AND FOUR TREE ISLAND SIGN DESIGN WILL BE DONE BY
MEETING IN JANUARY. THEN AFTER APPROVAL WILL GO FOR BID THE END OF
THAT MONTH.

2. STEVEN MILLER WAS UNABLE TO ATTEND TO DISCUS REMOVAL OF
INVASIVE PLANTS. TABLED TILL NOV. MEETING.

3. WILBER PERKINS HAS RESIGNED DO TO FAILING HEALTH. WILL POST NEED
FOR 4 NEW MEMBERS IN CITY NEWS LETTER.

Next meeting will be held Nov, 11, 2009

Sincerely Steven Marison co chair



